Melissa Wood

Subject:

FW: Notice of resignation as liasion with Kaitaia Business Association

From: Bronwyn Bauer-Hunt < Bronwyn.Bauer-Hunt@fndc.govt.nz>

Date: Tuesday, 02 Jul 2019, 8:12 AM

To: Adele Gardner < Adele. Gardner@fndc.govt.nz >

Cc: Shaun Clarke < Shaun.Clarke@fndc.govt.nz >, Hon John Carter QSO < John.Carter@fndc.govt.nz >, Felicity Foy

<Felicity.Foy@fndc.govt.nz>

Subject: Notice of resignation as liasion with Kaitaia Business Association

Good morning Adele,

this email serves as my formal resignation as the Te Hiku Community Board representative on the Kaitaia Business Assoication. After recent events I believe that they, the board and wider business community would be better served having the Chair of the Board as the representative, particularly given the current relationship between all parties.

I will of course continue to support the business community, that will be done outside that of the KBA. If this could be placed on the agenda for the July meeting to formally arrange the transfer, that would be useful for all concerned.

Nga mihi Bronwyn